
On behalf of Dairyfarmers in South Queensland, we would like you to consider the following facts 
about Australian Primary Producers being victimized by foreign products and marketing strategist 
within the Coles Supermarkets. 
 

1. The Scare campaign regarding meat treated with HGP 
2. The fact they have cut the guts out of the Dairy Industry with $1 a litre sales. 
3. The free range egg campaign is a joke to any experienced poultry  farmer. 
4. The way fruit and vegetables are imported into Australia via New Zealand from China, where 

it is known fact that most of it is grown in raw sewerage from the larger cities. 
5. The Australian Pork industry  has been devastated by imported products. 
6. The ACCC that is supposed to protect producers and consumers is like a mirror “They are 

looking into it.” Fuel pricing in Australia, the ACCC did nothing. 
 
 

The governments of the day seek advice by these 3rd generation bureaucrats, that are hell bent 
on destroying Australian farmers and their dependants. We have to be accredited and comply 
with QA and Safefoods regulations, while Australia has a different policy on imported foods. 
They also want all Australians on Welfare with the amount of jobs being sent overseas example 
Telstra. 
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